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To:  
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
USA 
 
Subject: Permanent Confidentiality Request 
FCC ID: 2AVDM-Ø2 
 
Pursuant to CFR 47 Sections 0.457(d) and 0.459, Lattec I/S request that the following information, provided to 
support the FCC application for the NFX MUX, FCC ID: 2AVDM-Ø2, to be held permanently confidential: 
 

• Schematics 

• Block Diagrams 

• Parts List 

• Operational Description 
 
The above material contains detailed descriptions of a new type of device. It contains trade secrets not customarily 
released to public that are judged to have the potential to cause detriment to the applicant and provide unjustified 
benefits to its competitors. This information should not be available for public disclosure for an indefinite period of 
time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Slaaby  
Lattec I/S  
Gydevang 21 
3450 Alleroed 
Denmark 
Email: jsl@lattec.com  
Tel: +45 4046 8207 
 
 
 


